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Laura Dorbeck

Subject: FW: 2021/5330/P - 24 Heath Drive

From: Redington Frognal <redfrogemail@gmail.com>  

Sent: 21 January 2022 10:01 

To: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: 2021/5330/P - 24 Heath Drive 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports 

of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Laura,  

 

Thank you very much indeed for taking the trouble to set out the history to the consents for garden buildings and 

hard landscaping of the rear garden.  As there are no grounds on which to object, the Forum is content to withdraw 

its objection. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Nancy  
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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